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Anil Rabadia

From: Santosh Asipu <santosh@gercin.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 4:54 PM
To: Anil Rabadia
Cc: D. R. Parmar; A U Adhvaryu
Subject: Re: FPPPA calculation  for Q2 of FY2022-23

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*CAUTION: This mail has originated from outside Adani. Please exercise caution with links and attachments.*

Ref.: MUPL/GERC/FPPPA/Q2/FY23/27102022 dated 27.10.2022 

Dear Sir, 

In the context of the above-mentioned subject and reference, I am directed to inform that the 

Commission has allowed to recover the under-recovery of 6 Paise Per Unit against the recoverable 

FPPPA charges of Q2 FY 2022-23 from the consumers from the billing month of January, 2023.

The letter in this regard will be forwarded to you in due course. 

Regards 

Santosh 

From: Anil Rabadia <Anilb.Rabadia@adani.com> 
Date: Thursday, 27 October 2022 at 5:52 PM 
To: GERC <gerc@gercin.org> 
Cc: Santosh Asipu <santosh@gercin.org> 
Subject: FPPPA Certificate for Q2 of FY2022-23 

ANNEXURE-2










